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ON CONGRESSMAN MAURICE HINCHEY'S RETIREMENT

"It has been my honor and privilege to work with Maurice Hinchey for over 30 years," said

Senator Bill Larkin (R-C, Cornwall-on-Hudson).  "His commitment and dedication to his

constituents and the entire Hudson Valley has always been unparalleled.  Maurice and I

have always worked well together and I will miss him as a colleague.  As a friend, I wish him

all the best and a long and healthy retirement," said Larkin.


